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My Dad, John McCain - Meghan McCain 2008-09-02
Presents a biography of the Arizona senator and former
prisoner of war who has twice run for the presidency of
the United States.
Faith of My Fathers - John McCain 2016-10-04
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Senator John McCain’s deeply
moving memoir is the story of three generations of
warriors and the ways that sons are shaped and enriched
by their fathers. John McCain’s grandfather, a four-star
admiral and one of the navy’s greatest commanders, led
the strongest aircraft carrier force of the Third Fleet
during World War II. McCain’s father, also a four-star
admiral, served as commander of all U.S. forces in the
Pacific during the Vietnam War. It was in Vietnam that
John McCain III faced the most difficult challenge of
his life. A naval aviator, he was shot down over Hanoi
in 1967. Recognized as the son of a top commander,
McCain was tortured and imprisoned for five and a half
years. Despite this, he refused Vietnamese offers of an
early release. What McCain learned from his grandfather
and father enabled him to survive those hard years. A
testament to the power of human endurance, Faith of My
Fathers is the story of three men who fought for their
country with courage and emerged with their honor
intact. Praise for Faith of My Fathers “A thoughtful
first-person take on survival, both physical and
psychological . . . hard to top and impossible to read
without being moved.”—USA Today “A candid, moving, and
entertaining memoir . . . impressive and inspiring, the
story of a man touched and molded by fire who loved and
served his country in a time of great trouble,
suffering, and challenge.”—Kirkus Reviews “A serious,
utterly gripping account of faith, fathers, and the
military.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review) “Faith of
My Fathers may also appeal to those who flocked to
Saving Private Ryan and kept Brokaw's The Greatest
Generation near the top of the bestseller
lists.”—Library Journal “Faith of My Fathers is the
powerful story of a war hero. In it we learn much of
what matters most. As prisoner (and later Senator)
McCain instructs us: Glory is not an end in itself, but
rather a reward for valor and faith. And the greatest
freedom and human fulfillment comes from engaging in a
noble enterprise larger than oneself. Faith of My
Fathers teaches deep truths that are valid in any age
but that warrant special attention in our own.”—William
J. Bennett
John McCain - Marc Shapiro 2018-09-05
There's a lot people don't know about John McCain. They
know the war hero, the prisoner of war. Those are the
things that have made the headlines and the history
books. But there is also the John McCain, working
statesman, who has spent two terms in the House of
Representatives and six terms in the Senate, going about
the business of creating bills and fighting the good
fight on the Senate floor for the benefit of the people
and the country. It is from that McCain that this book

takes its cue as it ventures into the specifics of his
decades as the ultimate statesman doing the country's
business. Written by New York Times Bestselling Author
Marc Shapiro, John McCain: A View From The Hill delves
into McCain's character, demeanor, his ability to craft
bills and legislation that he cares about and ramrod
them through the slippery slope of politics and into
law. Through extensive research and exclusive one-on-one
interviews with McCain's colleagues and foes, award-
winning journalists and, in one instance, the
observations of a man who had a front row seat for
McCain's most challenging political moment, Shapiro
probes McCain's ability to get along with Republicans
and Democrats alike. The book looks at his
uncompromising willingness to fight the presidential
powers that be if he did not agree with them, the two
rough and tumble presidential campaigns he lived through
at a time when politics was entering a particularly ugly
phase, and the long simmering feud with current
President Donald Trump which finally exploded. If you
think you know the life of John McCain, it is time to
check your preconceptions. Because John McCain: A View
From The Hill is about to take you deep inside a place
you've never been before: How a historically significant
man and politician has earned his stripes as a statesman
for the ages. John McCain knew how to take care of
business and this is how he did it.
Philosophy for Life and Other Dangerous Situations -
Jules Evans 2013-10-15
When philosophy rescued him from an emotional crisis,
Jules Evans became fascinated by how ideas invented over
two thousand years ago can help us today. He interviewed
soldiers, psychologists, gangsters, astronauts, and
anarchists and discovered the ways that people are using
philosophy now to build better lives. Ancient philosophy
has inspired modern communities — Socratic cafés, Stoic
armies, Epicurean communes — and even whole nations in
the quest for the good life. This book is an invitation
to a dream school with a rowdy faculty that includes
twelve of the greatest philosophers from the ancient
world, sharing their lessons on happiness, resilience,
and much more. Lively and inspiring, this is philosophy
for the street, for the workplace, for the battlefield,
for love, for life.
American Dreams - Marco Rubio 2015-10-06
In 1956, presidential-hopeful Marco Rubio's parents came
to America as poor immigrants and found a land of
opportunity where anyone could build a better future.
But now the American Dream is on life support. Millions
of Americans have been left behind by an economy that
doesn't value their skills and a government that would
rather give them a handout than a hand up. In American
Dreams Rubio offers a roadmap for restoring the land of
opportunity. He explains why America now stands at a
critical junction and offers a detailed economic plan to
help rebuild it.
McCain: The Myth of a Maverick - Matt Welch 2007-10-16
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John McCain is one of the most familiar, sympathetic,
and overexposed figures in American politics, yet his
concrete governing philosophy and actual track record
have been left curiously unexamined, mostly because of
the massive distractions in his official biography, but
also because of his ingenious strategy of talking ad
infinitum to each and every access-craving media person
who happens by. The more he has spouted, the less
journalists have bothered trying to see through the fog.
McCain gives the public what it wants but can't find --
a flesh-and-bones political portrait of a man onto whom
people are forever projecting their own ideological
fantasies. It is a psychological key for decoding his
allegedly ‘maverick' actions. McCain will quickly lay
out in overlapping detail the root cause of the
senator's worldview: his personal transformation from
underachieving punk to war hawk uber-patriot, in which
he used the "higher power" of American nationalism to
save his life and soul. McCain looks behind the war
hero, behind the maverick reformer. Journalist and
pundit Matt Welch brings to this project an
investigative eye and a coolly analytical mindset to
provide Republicans, Democrats and Independents a
picture of the man.
Change We Can Believe In - Obama for Change 2008-09-08
At this defining moment in our history, Americans are
hungry for change. After years of failed policies and
failed politics from Washington, this is our chance to
reclaim the American dream. Barack Obama has proven to
be a new kind of leader–one who can bring people
together, be honest about the challenges we face, and
move this nation forward. Change We Can Believe In
outlines his vision for America. In these pages you will
find bold and specific ideas about how to fix our ailing
economy and strengthen the middle class, make health
care affordable for all, achieve energy independence,
and keep America safe in a dangerous world. Change We
Can Believe In asks you not just to believe in Barack
Obama’s ability to bring change to Washington, it asks
you to believe in yours.
Success Built to Last - Jerry Porras 2007-08-28
The phenomenal follow-up to the bestselling Built to
Last Imagine discovering what successful people have in
common, distilling it into a set of simple practices,
and using them to transform your career and your life.
That's what Jerry Porras, Stewart Emery, and Mark
Thompson, leading thinkers in organizational development
and self-improvement, have done in Success Built to
Last. Two hundred remarkable people are included,
notably: -Jeff Bezos, founder and CEO, Amazon.com -
Warren Buffett -Bill Clinton -Frances Hesselbein, former
CEO, Girl Scouts of America -Maya Angelou -Bill Gates
Each shares how he or she harvested victories, learned
from failures, and found the courage to be true to their
passions. By following a set of simple principles culled
from these inspiring interviews, readers can transform
their business and personal lives, and discover the true
meaning of success.
Faith of My Fathers - John McCain 2000-03-07
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Senator John McCain’s deeply
moving memoir is the story of three generations of
warriors and the ways that sons are shaped and enriched
by their fathers. John McCain’s grandfather, a four-star
admiral and one of the navy’s greatest commanders, led
the strongest aircraft carrier force of the Third Fleet
during World War II. McCain’s father, also a four-star
admiral, served as commander of all U.S. forces in the
Pacific during the Vietnam War. It was in Vietnam that
John McCain III faced the most difficult challenge of
his life. A naval aviator, he was shot down over Hanoi
in 1967. Recognized as the son of a top commander,
McCain was tortured and imprisoned for five and a half
years. Despite this, he refused Vietnamese offers of an
early release. What McCain learned from his grandfather
and father enabled him to survive those hard years. A

testament to the power of human endurance, Faith of My
Fathers is the story of three men who fought for their
country with courage and emerged with their honor
intact. Praise for Faith of My Fathers “A thoughtful
first-person take on survival, both physical and
psychological . . . hard to top and impossible to read
without being moved.”—USA Today “A candid, moving, and
entertaining memoir . . . impressive and inspiring, the
story of a man touched and molded by fire who loved and
served his country in a time of great trouble,
suffering, and challenge.”—Kirkus Reviews “A serious,
utterly gripping account of faith, fathers, and the
military.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review) “Faith of
My Fathers may also appeal to those who flocked to
Saving Private Ryan and kept Brokaw's The Greatest
Generation near the top of the bestseller
lists.”—Library Journal “Faith of My Fathers is the
powerful story of a war hero. In it we learn much of
what matters most. As prisoner (and later Senator)
McCain instructs us: Glory is not an end in itself, but
rather a reward for valor and faith. And the greatest
freedom and human fulfillment comes from engaging in a
noble enterprise larger than oneself. Faith of My
Fathers teaches deep truths that are valid in any age
but that warrant special attention in our own.”—William
J. Bennett
Character Trouble - John M. Doris 2021-11-18
John M. Doris has been a leading proponent of
interdisciplinary approaches to moral psychology for
decades. His work has transformed the way in which
philosophers approach questions of character, virtue,
and agency. This selection of his work focuses on the
ways in which human personality orders (or fails to
order) moral cognition and behaviour.
Caged Heroes - Jon Couch 2011-11-11
Caged Heroes - American POW Experiences from the
American Revolution to the Present is snapshot of four
hundred years of hostage and prisoner of war
experiences. Caged Heroes details prisoners experiences
from the moment they are told to put their hands up,
through their detentions, and culminating in their
releases. It examines the successes and failures of the
United States government to prepare its forces for
prisoner events; discussing survival schools, rules on
how prisoners are told to act while in captivity and
glimpses of how being taken prisoner effects the
prisoners and guards alike. Using numerous personal
interviews and diaries of former prisoners (and their
spouses), the reader gets a rare look at the horrors
these men and women experienced. Containing an extensive
bibliography and complete POW rosters from several
conflicts, this book will add to any casual readers
knowledge and serve as a top reference for those wanting
to understand more about this misunderstood field.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular 20Th-century American
Politicians - Wikipedia contributors

Redemption - Nicholas Lemann 2007-08-21
A century after Appomattox, the civil rights movement
won full citizenship for black Americans in the South.
It should not have been necessary: by 1870 those rights
were set in the Constitution. This is the story of the
terrorist campaign that took them away. Nicholas Lemann
opens his extraordinary new book with a riveting account
of the horrific events of Easter 1873 in Colfax,
Louisiana, where a white militia of Confederate
veterans-turned-vigilantes attacked the black community
there and massacred hundreds of people in a gruesome
killing spree. This was the start of an insurgency that
changed the course of American history: for the next few
years white Southern Democrats waged a campaign of
political terrorism aiming to overturn the Fourteenth
and Fifteenth Amendments and challenge President
Grant'ssupport for the emergent structures of black
political power. The remorseless strategy of well-
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financed "White Line" organizations was to create chaos
and keep blacks from voting out of fear for their lives
and livelihoods. Redemption is the first book to
describe in uncompromising detail this organized racial
violence, which reached its apogee in Mississippi in
1875. Lemann bases his devastating account on a wealth
of military records, congressional investigations,
memoirs, press reports, and the invaluable papers of
Adelbert Ames, the war hero from Maine who was
Mississippi's governor at the time. When Ames pleaded
with Grant for federal troops who could thwart the white
terrorists violently disrupting Republican political
activities, Grant wavered, and the result was a bloody,
corrupt election in which Mississippi was
"redeemed"—that is, returned to white control.
Redemption makes clear that this is what led to the
death of Reconstruction—and of the rights encoded in the
Fourteenth and Fifteenth Amendments. We are still living
with the consequences.
Character Is Destiny - John McCain 2017-10-10
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Senator John McCain tells
the stories of celebrated historical figures and lesser-
known heroes whose values exemplify the best of the
human spirit. He illustrates these qualities with moving
stories of triumph against the odds, hope in adversity,
and sacrifices for a cause greater than self-interest.
Among the heroes of exemplary character we meet are •
Pat Tillman, whose patriotism obliged him to leave the
riches and celebrity of the NFL for a soldier’s life in
defense of his country • Winston Churchill, who, in a
renowned eighteen-word remark, counseled schoolboys to
“never give up” • the Catholic priest in Auschwitz who
offered to take a condemned man’s place • a nun,
formerly a comfortable Beverly Hills housewife, who
works with prisoners in Mexico’s worst jails • George
Washington, whose wisdom and hard-earned self-control
helped him survive the chaos of war Character Is Destiny
is McCain’s moving and eloquent tribute to men and women
who have lived truthfully, and whose stories will stir
the hearts of young and old alike and help prepare us
for the hard work of choosing our own destinies. Praise
for Character Is Destiny “An eclectic collection of
heroes . . . [John McCain] will be remembered in a
volume like this some day.”—The Washington Post Book
World “Uplifting . . . inspiring . . . The lessons of
these people’s lives are as relevant to adults as to
children.”—Minneapolis Star Tribune “McCain can surprise
you, and Character Is Destiny surprises in the diversity
of its cast.”—Houston Chronicle “McCain has made a
declaration of values that liberals can embrace as
readily as conservatives.”—Publishers Weekly (starred
review)
The Rotarian - 2007-02
Established in 1911, The Rotarian is the official
magazine of Rotary International and is circulated
worldwide. Each issue contains feature articles,
columns, and departments about, or of interest to,
Rotarians. Seventeen Nobel Prize winners and 19 Pulitzer
Prize winners – from Mahatma Ghandi to Kurt Vonnegut Jr.
– have written for the magazine.
How to Hire a Champion - David Snyder 2009-01-22
How to Hire a Champion draws on author David Snyder's
interviews with the best performance and hiring experts
nationwide. This book will help all leaders to
build..... A better model and process for selecting and
retaining high-performing individuals....Stronger teams
and a customer-centered, results-driven culture.... A
self-directed ''culture of greatness'' where top
performers and top managers in all departments help and
inspire each other.
Martin Luther King Jr. and the Speech that Inspired the
World - Erin Staley 2014-07-15
Many leaders have made a tremendous difference in the
civil rights movement and beyond, but no one stands out
like Martin Luther King Jr. This captivating narrative

captures the charisma, passion, and influence of this
leader with a thorough description of key events that
depict the tumultuous times in which he struggled to
make great changes. Quotes from his most inspiring
speeches emphasize his mastery of language. Readers will
also learn about some of the major life events that
shaped his views and inspired his iconic "I Have a
Dream" speech, which transformed a nation and resounds
even now.
Born Reading - Kathleen Krull 2023-08-01
Once books kick-start their brains, girls change
history. Discover the foundation of reading that
empowered some of the world’s most influential women in
this informative and inspirational illustrated middle
grade collection of twenty biographies. What do
Cleopatra, Audre Lorde, and Taylor Swift have in common?
They’re all influential women who grew up doing one very
important thing: reading. This collection of short-form
biographies tells the story of twenty groundbreaking
women and how their childhood reading habits empowered
them to change the world. From Cleopatra to Sally Ride
to Amanda Gorman, the women featured in this collection
are from all throughout history and all kinds of
backgrounds. They are women who have and who continue to
change the game in STEM, literature, politics, sports,
and more. Most importantly, they are women who were born
to read. For some, reading was forbidden, but they
taught themselves to read anyway. For some, reading was
a struggle, but they practiced and grew to love it. For
some, reading was an escape from difficult realities.
For all, reading was empowering.
How To Hire a Champion (Volume 2 of 2) (EasyRead Super
Large 24pt Edition) -

The Defining Moment - Jonathan Alter 2007-05-08
In this dramatic and authoritative account, the author
shows how Franklin Delano Roosevelt used his famous
"fear itself" speech and the first 100 days in office to
lift the country from despair and paralysis and
transform the American presidency.
Worth the Fighting for - John McCain 2002
In 1999, John McCain wrote one of the most acclaimed and
bestselling memoirs of the decade, Faith of My Fathers.
That book ended in 1972, with McCain’s release from
imprisonment in Vietnam. This is the rest of his story,
about his great American journey from the U.S. Navy to
his electrifying run for the presidency, interwoven with
heartfelt portraits of the mavericks who have inspired
him through the years—Ted Williams, Theodore Roosevelt,
visionary aviation proponent Billy Mitchell, Marlon
Brando in Viva Zapata!, and, most indelibly, Robert
Jordan. It was Jordan, Hemingway’s protagonist in For
Whom the Bell Tolls, who showed McCain the ideals of
heroism and sacrifice, stoicism and redemption, and why
certain causes, despite the costs, are . . . Worth the
Fighting For After five and a half years as a prisoner
of war in Vietnam, naval aviator John McCain returned
home a changed man. Regaining his health and flight-
eligibility status, he resumed his military career,
commanding carrier pilots and serving as the navy’s
liaison to what is sometimes ironically called the
world’s most exclusive club, the United States Senate.
Accompanying Senators John Tower and Henry “Scoop”
Jackson on international trips, McCain began his
political education in the company of two masters,
leaders whose standards he would strive to maintain upon
his election to the U.S. Congress. There, he learned
valuable lessons in cooperation from a good-humored
congressman from the other party, Morris Udall. In 1986,
McCain was elected to the U.S. Senate, inheriting the
seat of another role model, Barry Goldwater. During his
time in public office, McCain has seen acts of principle
and acts of craven self-interest. He describes both ex-
tremes in these pages, with his characteristic straight
talk and humor. He writes honestly of the lowest point
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in his career, the Keating Five savings and loan
debacle, as well as his triumphant moments—his return to
Vietnam and his efforts to normalize relations between
the U.S. and Vietnamese governments; his fight for
campaign finance reform; and his galvanizing bid for the
presidency in 2000. Writes McCain: “A rebel without a
cause is just a punk. Whatever you’re called—rebel,
unorthodox, nonconformist, radical—it’s all self-
indulgence without a good cause to give your life
meaning.” This is the story of McCain’s causes, the
people who made him do it, and the meaning he found.
Worth the Fighting For reminds us of what’s best in
America, and in ourselves.
John McCain - Tom Robinson 2010
Highlights the life, military accomplishments, and
political career of the Arizona senator and former
prisoner of war who has twice run for the presidency of
the United States, once in 2000 and again in 2008.
The Vast Right-Wing Conspiracy's Dossier on Hillary
Clinton - Amanda B. Carpenter 2016-05-03
Written in the style and format of the "New York Times"
bestseller "The Official Handbook of the Vast Right-Wing
Conspiracy," this expose is full of fresh reporting,
devastating quotes, scandalous stories, funny sidebars,
and forgotten but telling incidents from Hillary's past.
Beyond New Media - Art Herbig 2014-11-14
Beyond New Media: Discourse and Critique in a
Polymediated Age examines a host of differing positions
on media in order to explore how those positions can
inform one another and build a basis for future
engagements with media theory, research, and practice.
Herbig, Herrmann, and Tyma have brought together a
number of media scholars with differing paradigmatic
backgrounds to debate the relative applicability of
existing theories and in doing so develop a new
approach: polymediation. Each contributor’s disciplinary
background is diverse, spanning interpersonal
communication, media studies, organizational
communication, instructional design, rhetoric, mass
communication, gender studies, popular culture studies,
informatics, and persuasion. Although each of these
scholars brings with them a unique perspective on
media’s role in people’s lives, what binds them together
is the belief that meaningful discourse about media must
be an ongoing conversation that is open to critique and
revision in a rapidly changing mediated culture. By
studying media in a polymediated way, Beyond New Media
addresses more completely our complex relationship to
media(tion) in our everyday lives.
An American Son - Marco Rubio 2012-06-19
Few politicians have risen to national prominence as
quickly as Marco Rubio. Here is the full story of his
unlikely journey. Florida Senator Marco Rubio
electrified the 2012 Republican National Convention by
telling the story of his parents, who were struggling
immigrants from Cuba. They embraced their new country
and taught their children to appreciate its unique
opportunities. Every sacrifice they made over the years,
as they worked hard at blue-collar jobs in Miami and Las
Vegas, was for their children. Young Marco grew up
dreaming about football, not politics. In this fas-
cinating memoir, he reveals how he ended up running for
the West Miami City Commission, and then the Florida
House of Representatives. In just six years he rose to
Speaker of the Florida House. He then won his U.S.
Senate campaign as an extreme long shot. Now Rubio
speaks on the national stage about the better future
that’s possible if we return to our founding principles.
In that vision, as in his family’s story, Rubio proves
that the American Dream is still alive for those who
pursue it.
Thirteen Soldiers - John McCain 2015-11-17
"John McCain's ... history of Americans at war, told
through the personal accounts of thirteen remarkable
soldiers who fought in major military conflicts from the

Revolutionary War of 1776 to the wars in Iraq and
Afghanistan"--Amazon.com.
Hard Call - John McCain 2007-08-14
America's most inspiring politician pays tribute to men
and woman who have exhibited composure, wisdom and
intellect in the face of tough decisions. John McCain
draws from experiences of both extraordinary people and
people in extraordinary circumstances, culling lessons
about the process and nature of judicious and effective
decision-making. Acclaimed authors John McCain and Mark
Salter describe the anatomy of great decisions in
history by telling the remarkable stories of men and
women who have exemplified composure, wisdom, and
intellect in the face of life's toughest decisions. They
identify six qualities typically represented in the best
decisions: Awareness. Timing. Foresight. Confidence.
Humility. Inspiration. These qualities are personified
by the exceptional individuals in this book, each of
whom made a hard call, including: Henry Ford's decision
to sacrifice his company's competitive edge by reducing
the work day and guaranteeing a minimum wage; Branch
Rickey's decision to offer Jackie Robinson a contract to
play for the Brooklyn Dodgers in the face of public
opposition; Ellen Johnson-Sirleaf 's decision to return
to wartorn Liberia after receiving an economics degree
from Harvard; General Fred Weyand's decision to redeploy
fifteen of his battalions despite resistance from senior
American military commanders in Vietnam. Woven into
these stories are John McCain's own views on the process
and art of decision-making and examples of the hard
calls we face in our lives. "When I assess a decision,"
McCain writes, "I want to know all I can about the
character of the decision maker before I examine the
properties of the decision, its outcome or how it was
arrived at." Hard Call is a testament to the people
whose choices serve as a beacon for us all.
The Restless Wave - John McCain 2019-05-21
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “History matters to McCain,
and for him America is and was about its promise. The
book is his farewell address, a mixture of the personal
and the political. ‘I have loved my life,’ he writes.
‘All of it.’ The Restless Wave is a fitting valedictory
for a man who seldom backed down.” —The Guardian (US) “A
book-length meditation on what it means to face the hard
challenges of long life and the sobering likelihood of
imminent death…A reflection on hardship, a homily on
purpose, a celebration of life — and a challenge to
Americans to live up to their values and founding
principles at a time when both are in jeopardy.” —The
Boston Globe In this candid political memoir from
Senator John McCain, an American hero reflects on his
life and what matters most. “I don’t know how much
longer I’ll be here. Maybe I’ll have another five
years…Maybe I’ll be gone before you read this. My
predicament is, well, rather unpredictable. But I’m
prepared for either contingency, or at least I’m getting
prepared. I have some things I’d like to take care of
first, some work that needs finishing, and some people I
need to see. And I want to talk to my fellow Americans a
little more if I may.” So writes John McCain in this
inspiring, moving, frank, and deeply personal memoir.
Written while confronting a mortal illness, McCain looks
back with appreciation on his years in the Senate, his
historic 2008 campaign for the presidency against Barack
Obama, and his crusades on behalf of democracy and human
rights in Eastern Europe and the Middle East. Always the
fighter, McCain attacks the spurious nationalism and
political polarization afflicting American policy. He
makes an impassioned case for democratic
internationalism and bi-partisanship. He recalls his
disagreements with several presidents, and minces no
words in his objections to some of President Trump's
statements and policies. At the same time, he tells
stories of his most satisfying moments of public service
and offers a positive vision of America that looks
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beyond the Trump presidency. The Restless Wave is John
McCain at his best.
Teaching How to Learn in a What-to-Learn Culture -
Kathleen R. Hopkins 2010-04-12
Practical ideas for teaching students the skills they
need to really learn This vital teachers' resource
answers such questions as "Can intelligence be
developed? Do teacher expectations shape student
learning? How can I make learning 'stick' for my
students?" Drawing from theory and research in learning,
this book offers clear, practical guidance along with
inspirational ideas to show how teachers can enable
students to gain both the cognitive competence and
confidence needed to succeed academically. Offers
techniques for students to develop their reading,
writing, and math abilities Provides suggestions for
helping students build perseverance and diligent work
habits Helps cultivate students' reasoning skills for
problem solving Includes ideas for teachers to improve
their students' verbal and written skills The book
applies to any and all learners, including special needs
students, and is richly illustrated with stories,
activities, and examples from across the curricula.
American Presidents at War - Thomas P. Athridge
2017-09-12
American Presidents At War is an analysis of how the
Commanders-in-Chief of the United States have dealt with
wartime conflicts during their years in office, from the
Revolutionary War to the 21st-century War on Terror.
Drawn from speeches, interviews, and the collections of
the Library of Congress, this detailed review of
Presidential actions is presented in relation to the
actions following the terrorist attacks on September
11th, 2001.
Deep Leadership - Joe Macinnis 2012-09-04
In this new twist on a topic of perennial interest, Joe
MacInnis shows how the leadership traits forged in
extraordinary circumstances are transferrable to our
everyday lives. Simply put, this is a handbook for
building character. Some people are born leaders. The
rest of us find ourselves in positions where leadership
is required. Self-described "accidental leader" Dr. Joe
MacInnis found himself in such a situation: deep beneath
the ice of the Arctic Ocean. Starting with his undersea
explorations, this physician, scientist, author and
motivational speaker shares an accessible--and
obtainable--list of leadership traits inspired by his
own journey and the icons he's learned from over the
years. Deep Leadership is an eminently digestible book
with short lessons and anecdotes. Think Rework meets
Iacocca. Its centre is the author's 12 "Essential Traits
of Leadership": Cool Competence, Powerful Presentations,
Physical Toughness, Hot-Zone Humour, Mental Resilience,
Strategic Imagination, High-Empathy Communication,
Enduring Trust, Fierce Ingenuity, Team Genius, Resolute
Courage and Warrior's Honour. Each trait is communicated
with an anecdote from MacInnis's experience, making it
totally memorable. MacInnis also gives the reader a
primer to navigate his or her own path toward
leadership, including such practices as keeping a
journal, building a library, and finding mentors.
Gabrielle Petit - Sophie De Schaepdrijver 2015-02-26
In central Brussels stands a statue of a young woman.
Built in 1923, it is the first monument to a working-
class woman in European history. Her name was Gabrielle
Petit. History has forgotten Petit, an ambitious and
patriotic Belgian, executed by firing squad in 1916 for
her role as an intelligence agent for the British Army.
After the First World War she was celebrated as an
example of stern endeavour, but a hundred years later
her memory has faded. In the first part of this
historical biography Sophie De Schaepdrijver uses
Petit's life to explore gender, class and heroism in the
context of occupied Europe. Petit's experiences reveal
the reality of civilian engagement under military

occupation and the emergence of modern espionage. The
second part of the book focuses on the legacy and
cultural memory of Petit and the First World War. By
analysing Petit's representation in ceremony, discourse
and popular culture De Schaepdrijver expands our
understanding of remembrance across the 20th century.
The Rhetoric of American Exceptionalism - Jason A.
Edwards 2014-01-10
The American experience has been defined, in part, by
the rhetoric of exceptionalism. This book of 11 critical
essays explores the notion as it is manifested across a
range of contexts, including the presidency, foreign
policy, religion, economics, American history,
television news and sports. The idea of exceptionalism
is explored through the words of its champions and its
challengers, past and present. By studying how the
principles of American exceptionalism have been used,
adapted, challenged, and even rejected, this volume
demonstrates the continued importance of exceptionalism
to the mythology, sense of place, direction and identity
of the United States, within and outside of the realm of
politics. Instructors considering this book for use in a
course may request an examination copy here.
Intrepid - Bill White 2009-09-08
The first official history of the legendary aircraft
carrier that fought in World War II and Vietnam and
continues to serve as a major air and space museum in
New York City The USS Intrepid is a warship unlike any
other. Since her launching in 1943, the 27,000-ton,
Essex-class aircraft carrier has sailed into harm’s way
around the globe. During World War II, she fought her
way across the Pacific—Kwajalein, Truk, Peleliu,
Formosa, the Philippines, Okinawa—surviving kamikaze and
torpedo attacks and covering herself with glory. The
famous ship endured to become a Cold War attack carrier,
recovery ship for America’s first astronauts, and a
three-tour combatant in Vietnam. In a riveting narrative
based on archival research and interviews with surviving
crewmen, authors Bill White and Robert Gandt take us
inside the war in the Pacific. We join Intrepid’s airmen
at the Battle of Leyte Gulf, in October 1944, as they
gaze in awe at the apparitions beneath them: five
Japanese battleships, including the dreadnoughts Yamato
and Musashi, plus a fleet of heavily armored cruisers
and destroyers. The sky fills with multihued bursts of
anti-aircraft fire. The flak, a Helldiver pilot would
write in his action report, “was so thick you could get
out and walk on it.” Half a dozen Intrepid aircraft are
blown from the sky, but they sink the Musashi. A few
months later, off Okinawa, they again meet her sister
ship, the mighty Yamato. In a two-hour tableau of
hellfire and towering explosions, Intrepid’s warplanes
help send the super-battleship and 3,000 Japanese
crewmen to the bottom of the sea. We’re next to
nineteen-year-old Alonzo Swann in Gun Tub 10 aboard
Intrepid as he peers over the breech of a 20-mm anti-
aircraft gun. He’s heard of kamikazes, but until today
he’s never seen one. Swann and his fellow gunners are
among the few African Americans assigned to combat duty
in the U.S. Navy of 1944. Blazing away at the diving
Japanese Zero, Swann realizes with a dreadful certainty
where it will strike: directly into Gun Tub 10. The
authors follow Intrepid’s journey to Vietnam. “MiG-21
high!” crackles the voice of Lt. Tony Nargi in his F-8
Crusader. It is 1968, and Intrepid is again at war.
Launching from Yankee Station in the Tonkin Gulf, Nargi
and his wingman have intercepted a flight of Russian-
built supersonic fighters. Minutes later, after a
swirling dogfight over North Vietnam, Nargi—and
Intrepid—have added another downed enemy airplane to
their credit. Intrepid: The Epic Story of America’s Most
Legendary Warship brings a renowned ship to life in a
stirring tribute complete with the personal
recollections of those who served aboard her, dramatic
photographs, time lines, maps, and vivid descriptions of
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Intrepid’s deadly conflicts. More than a numbers-and-
dates narrative, Intrepid is the story of people—those
who sailed in her, fought to keep her alive, perished in
her defense—and powerfully captures the human element in
this saga of American heroism.
The Luckiest Man - Mark Salter 2021-11-16
A “moving and lucidly written memoir” (The Wall Street
Journal) of the late Senator John McCain from one of his
closest and most trusted confidants, friends, and
political advisors. More so than almost anyone outside
of McCain’s immediate family, Mark Salter had
unparalleled access to and served to influence the
Senator’s thoughts and actions, cowriting seven books
with him and acting as a valued confidant. Now, in The
Luckiest Man, Salter draws on the storied facets of
McCain’s early biography as well as the later-in-life
political philosophy for which the nation knew and loved
him, delivering an intimate and comprehensive account of
McCain’s life and philosophy. Salter covers all the
major events of McCain’s life—his peripatetic childhood,
his naval service—but introduces, too, aspects of the
man that the public rarely saw and hardly knew. Woven
throughout this narrative is also the story of Salter
and McCain’s close relationship, including how they met,
and why their friendship stood the test of time in a
political world known for its fickle personalities and
frail bonds. Through Salter’s revealing and
“psychological portrait” (The Washington Post) of one of
our country’s finest public servants, McCain emerges as
both the man we knew him to be and also someone entirely
new. Glimpses of his restlessness, his curiosity, his
courage, and sentimentality are rendered with
sensitivity and care—as only Mark Salter could provide.
The capstone to Salter’s intimate and decades-spanning
time with the Senator, The Luckiest Man is the
authoritative last word on the stories McCain was too
modest to tell himself and an influential life not soon
to be forgotten.
Why Courage Matters - John McCain 2004-04-13
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • In this inspiring meditation
on courage, Senator John McCain shares his most
cherished stories of ordinary individuals who have
risked everything to defend the people and principles
they hold most dear. “We are taught to understand,
correctly, that courage is not the absence of fear but
the capacity for action despite our fears,” McCain
reminds us, as a way of introducing the stories of
figures both famous and obscure that he finds most
compelling—from the Nobel Peace Prize laureate Aung San
Suu Kyi to Sgt. Roy Benavidez, who ignored his own well-
being to rescue eight of his men from an ambush in the
Vietnam jungle; from 1960s civil rights leader John
Lewis, who wrote, “When I care about something, I’m
prepared to take the long, hard road,” to Hannah Senesh,
who, in protecting her comrades in the Hungarian
resistance against Hitler’s SS, chose a martyr’s death
over a despot’s mercy. These are some of the examples
McCain turns to for inspiration and offers to others to
help them summon the resolve to be both good and great.
He explains the value of courage in both everyday
actions and extraordinary feats. We learn why moral
principles and physical courage are often not distinct
quantities but two sides of the same coin. Most of all,
readers discover how sometimes simply setting the right
example can be the ultimate act of courage. Written by
one of our most respected public figures, Why Courage
Matters is that rare book with a message both timely and
timeless. This is a work for anyone seeking to
understand how the mystery and gift of courage can
empower us and change our lives. Praise for Why Courage
Matters “[John] McCain the man remains one of the most
inspiring public figures of his generation.”—The
Washington Post Book World “Thrilling . . . John
McCain’s profiles in courage offer inspiration. . . . A
marvelous collection of stories featuring honest-to-God

heroes.”—Fort Worth Star-Telegram “Extraordinary . . .
McCain proves how courage can change lives and improve
the world.”—New York Daily News “[McCain] is open and
candid, a refuge from spin and arrogance.”—The
Washington Post “Wise words from a man who personifies
courage.”—The Sunday Oklahoman
Obama Vs. McCain - Barack Obama 2008
This book lists every legislation considered by the U.S.
Senate between January 6, 2995 and May 22, 2008 and
shows you how Senator Obama and Senator McCain voted on
each of these issues.
Worth the Fighting For - John McCain 2002-09-24
NATIONAL BESTSELLER • Senator John McCain tells the
story of his great American journey, from the U.S. Navy
to his electrifying campaign for the presidency in 2000,
interwoven with heartfelt portraits of the mavericks who
have inspired him through the years. After five and a
half years as a prisoner of war in Vietnam, naval
aviator John McCain returned home a changed man.
Regaining his health and flight-eligibility status, he
resumed his military career, commanding carrier pilots
and serving as the navy’s liaison to what is sometimes
ironically called the world’s most exclusive club, the
United States Senate. Accompanying Senators John Tower
and Henry “Scoop” Jackson on international trips, McCain
began his political education in the company of two
masters, leaders whose standards he would strive to
maintain upon his election to the U.S. Congress. There,
he learned valuable lessons in cooperation from a good-
humored congressman from the other party, Morris Udall.
In 1986, McCain was elected to the U.S. Senate,
inheriting the seat of another role model, Barry
Goldwater. During his time in public office, McCain has
seen acts of principle and acts of craven self-interest.
He describes both extremes in these pages, with his
characteristic straight talk and humor. He writes
honestly of the lowest point in his career, the Keating
Five savings and loan debacle, as well as his triumphant
moments—his return to Vietnam and his efforts to
normalize relations between the U.S. and Vietnamese
governments; his fight for campaign finance reform; and
his galvanizing bid for the presidency in 2000. Writes
McCain: “A rebel without a cause is just a punk.
Whatever you’re called—rebel, unorthodox, nonconformist,
radical—it’s all self-indulgence without a good cause to
give your life meaning.” This is the story of McCain’s
causes, the people who made him do it, and the meaning
he found. Worth the Fighting For reminds us of what’s
best in America, and in ourselves. Praise for Worth the
Fighting For “When [John] McCain writes of people and
patriotism, his pages shine with a devotion, a loving
awe, that makes Worth the Fighting For worth the
shelling out for. . . . McCain the man remains one of
the most inspiring public figures of his
generation.”—Jonathan Raunch, The Washington Post “[An]
unpredictable, outspoken memoir . . . a testimonial to
heroism from someone who has first-hand knowledge of
what it takes.”—The New York Times
Hard Call - John McCain 2014-12-30
Like Winston Churchill and John F. Kennedy before him,
John McCain asks the essential question all of us have
faced, but any world leader must answer: how do you make
the right decision when you are the only one who is
responsible?
No Greater Love - John A. Siegfried 2022-09-30
The story of Philadelphia's only Medal of Honor
recipient from the Vietnam War told here for the first
time Michael Crescenz grew up in one of Philadelphia’s
booming post-war Catholic neighborhoods, distinguishing
himself early on as a leader, brother and friend who
fearlessly rose to the defense of others in need. The
second of six sons born to a World War II veteran,
Michael was known for his big smile, athletic abilities,
toughness and fierce competitive spirit. Growing up,
Michael’s world revolved around his family, parish,
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local playgrounds, and the bustling Catholic schools he
attended from first grade through high school
graduation. All these influences shaped the man he would
become – the one who felt a sense of duty to serve his
country and enlisted in the U.S. Army to do his part
during the Vietnam War. He was in Vietnam barely two
months when his unit, the 4th Battalion, 31st Infantry,
was sent into battle against deeply entrenched enemy
forces on Nui Chom Mountain, the fortress in the clouds
tucked away in the far northwest corner of South Vietnam
near the borders with North Vietnam and Laos. Commanders
knew they were in for a fight, but didn’t know the enemy
had more than 250 machine gun bunkers deployed along the
mountain’s slopes. On November 20, 1968, Alpha Company
was ambushed on the wet jungle mountainside, the NVA
taking down the two men up front and pinning down the

rest with relentless fire. Thinking first of the danger
to those around him, Private First Class Michael J.
Crescenz picked up an M60 machine gun and charged the
enemy bunkers. He did not survive but his actions saved
the lives of his fellow soldiers and allowed them to
advance and ultimately prevail. For his valor and
sacrifice, Michael was posthumously awarded the Medal of
Honor. No Greater Love tells this story from the
perspective of those who loved Michael Crescenz most,
close friends, family, Michael’s commanding officer in
Vietnam, retired Lieutenant General Sam Wetzel, and
medic William “Doc” Stafford, the soldier closest to
Michael when he was cut down by enemy fire and who
believes to this day that he survived Nui Chom only
because of the selfless actions of Private First Class
Crescenz.


